
You are
invited....

Agudath Israel of America is Co-Hosting 
A WHITE HOUSE WEBINAR on the CHILD TAX CREDIT

“A Program of Special Interest to our Community” 

Register in advance for this meeting:  bit.ly/WebinarCTCredit

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 
containing information about joining the meeting.

BRIEF DESCRIPTION:

Many families are struggling financially and 
the Child Tax Credit is an opportunity to help 
them cover their expenses, especially as 
children in our community have been back 
in school during these difficult times. To help 
address the situation, we are engaging with 
the White House and Treasury Department 
to assist in enrolling eligible families in the 
Child Tax Credit, with a particular focus on 
families that may not usually file taxes and 
may be in need of financial support.

So please join us as we partner with the White House and the Treasury Department, along 
with the Jewish Federations of North America, the Orthodox Union and the Rabbinical 
Alliance, to offer a one-hour training to help you and your families, institutions and 
communities learn more about the Child Tax Credit and learn how you can help those who 
are eligible to enroll in the program and its benefits. 
 
The session will provide an overview of the Child Tax Credit and walk through the Non-Filer 
Portal to show everyone how they can best guide members of their community enroll in this 
vital aid. Experts estimate the new Child Tax Credit has the potential to cut child poverty in 
half. It provides the largest such tax credit ever and critical relief to the largest number of 
working families ($3,000 per child 6-17 years old and $3,600 per child under 6 years old). 

For more information about the Child Tax Credit, visit: www.getctc.org/en

We look forward to your joining us for this important event!

Rabbi Abba Cohen 
Agudath Israel Washington Office

Thursday
October 21 

12:30 PM EST

PRESENTERS:

Chanan Weissman
Liaison to the American Jewish 
Community, The White House

Josh Dickson 
Deputy Director, The White House 
Office of Faith-Based Initiatives

Thomas West
Deputy Assistant Secretary, The 
U.S. Department of the Treasury


